
In these last todays, today and yesterday, the capitulars approved the Directory and 
also Guidelines/orientations to be given to the General Government for the coming 
six years. There is a lot of satisfaction for the work that has been done, combined 
with joy for the feast and the celebration of some Chapter sisters' birthdays.  
We are drawing to the conclusion of the Chapter and of these days which have been 
days of grace. 
 
We shall be sending the final Message on Thursday, 27 July. 
See you soon! 
 
 
 
 


